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Dear East Hoathly Families,  

 

Welcome back to everyone. What a fantastic start to the academic year we 

have had. All the children have settled brilliantly and it has been wonderful 

to see all the hard work that has started already.  

 

I have thoroughly enjoyed walking around the school to see all children     

smiling and wanting to share their learning with me. 

 

The children have been demonstrating the school values and teachers and 

support staff have said what a positive start it has been. 

 

Have a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 

morning.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Alice Briley 

 



 

Baby Whythe  
We are delighted to announce that baby Jack made a surprise early arrival to the 

summer holidays on 22/7/23 weighing 6Ibs 5oz. Mum and baby are doing well and we 

would like to send a big congratulations to Mr & Mrs Whythe on this wonderful news! 

Mr & Mrs Whythe would like to pass on their thanks to everyone for their wishes and 

gifts! We look forward to meeting baby Jack in school soon!  

 

Chartwells Increase  
Please be aware that there is a slight 

price increase from September for 

school dinners to £2.85.  

Key Dates  

11/9 - FGB (Federation Governing 
Board) Meeting  

19/9 - Y6 Safety In Action Day  

October 2023  

9/10 - Harvest Festival  

20/10 - End of term 1  

 

Letters Sent Home  

This Week 

All - Events in year consent form  

All - Collection/Walking home consent 

form  

All - Welcome Back Letter  

Please contact the School Office if 

you would like another copy of any   

letters sent or to request a paper 

copy.  

Toys  
Please ensure you do not bring toys from 

home into school. Items from home can 

be brought in for show and tell but 

these items need to say with the class 

teacher until the end of the day.  



 

Allergy Reminder  
 Please can we remind all families, including our nursery families that we have      

children with severe allergies so therefore nuts and kiwi products should not be    

included in packed lunches.  

Celebration Assembly  

As you may know, our school values are ‘Love, Strength, Wisdom and Truth’. We 

have discussed with the children how they may demonstrate these values and why 

they are important. A child from each year group will receive a ‘Value’ certificate 

from their teacher for going over and above at our Celebration Assembly on a     

Friday. If your child has received a certificate we will invite parents via parentmail 

on a Thursday lunchtime to come to our celebration assembly on Friday’s at 9.05am. 

This will start next Friday 15th September.  



 

 

 

 

 

Term 1 Forest School Dates  
Please see below for Term 1 session dates: 

Wednesday 13th September -Squirrels   

Wednesday 20th September -  Hedgehogs  

Wednesday 27th September  - Foxes  

Wednesday 4th October - Owls 

Wednesday 11th October - Nursery  

Please come into school in Forest School kit on these days and bring in school uniform 

to get changed into afterwards.  

 

PE Days 

 

 
 

MONDAY - FOXES (Y3/4) & OWLS (Y5/6)  

THURSDAY - HEDGEHOGS (RECEPTION) & SQUIRRELS (Y1/2) 

FRIDAY - SQUIRRELS (Y1/2), FOXES (Y3/4) & OWLS (Y5/6)  

 

Year 1+ can come into school on their PE days in their PE kits.  

Hedgehogs Class please bring in PE kits to get changed into at school.  



 

 

 

FPTA AGM  

 
 

 

Some of the team / committee are stepping down from the FPTA this year, leaving 

spaces for a new team to get involved with planning events / fundraising / voting on 

how the money is spent etc.  

 

We have the Annual General Meeting booked for 2nd October at 7pm at the King’s 

Head so please do come along, and if anyone is interested in getting involved or       

taking over a role please feel free to speak to Emma Simonetti either in person or at                    

fpta@easthoathly.e-sussex.sch.uk if you have any questions.  

 

If anyone needs any uniform we have a large amount of items available at the moment 

so please do get in touch!   
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September 2023  

11/9 - FGB (Federation Governing Board) 
Meeting  

19/9 - Y6 Safety In Action Day  

October 2023  

9/10 - Harvest Festival  

20/10 - End of term 1  

30/10 - Term 2 starts  

November 2023  

13/11 - Anti Bullying Week  

December 2023  

15/12 - Christingle Service - 2.00pm/ 
End of term 2  

January 2024  

2/1 - INSET Day  

3/1 - Term 3 starts  

February 2024  

8/2—FGB Meeting  

March 2024 

9/2 - End of term 3  

19/2 - Term 4 starts  

7/3 - World Book Day  

25/3 - FGB Meeting 

28/3 - Easter Service/ End of term 4  

April 2024  

15/4 - Term 5 starts  

May 2024  

6/5 - Bank Holiday 

13/5—KS2 SATS  

21/5 - FGB Meeting  

24/5 - End of term 5  

27/5 - Bank Holiday  

June 2024  

3/6 - INSET Day  

4/6 - Term 6 starts  

July 2024 

22/7 - Leavers Service/ End of term 6  

23/7 - INSET day   
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